
Georgia Power Company
Project Martgement
Rout] 2, Box 299A

*
Waynesboro, Georgia 30g20

i Telephone 404 724-8114
404 554 9961

Vogtle Project

March 5, 1985

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation File: X7BC35
Attention: Ms. Elinor G. Adensam, Chief Log: GN-541
Licensing Branch 14
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

NRC DOCKET NUMBERS 50-424 AND 50-425
CONSTRUCTION PERMIT NUMBERS CPPR-108 AND CPPR-109
VOGTLE ELECTRIC GENERATING PLANT - UNITS 1 AND 2

REQUEST FOR SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION
DSER OPEN ITEM 118 - CONTAINMENT RESPONSES FOLLOWING A MSLB

Dear Mr. Denton:

On February 25, 1985, Westinghouse sent you a letter (attached) that
addressed steam superheating during a steamline break for dry
containments. It is our desire to reference that letter in order to
close out our draft SER open item 118.

If your staff requires any additional information, please do not hesitate
to contact me.

Sincerely,

..

J. A. Bailey
Project Licensing Manager

i

JAB /sw
Attachment
xc: D. O. Poster

R. A. Thomas
G. F. Trowbridge, Esquire
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